
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

2nd February 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 11 Students, 

Invitation to Year 11 Parents & Students for English & Maths Support Evening 

As we approach a crucial stage in your child's academic journey, we would like to invite you and your child to a 

special support evening on Wednesday 7th February 2024. This evening will be focused on improving English & 

Maths performance, with the goal of achieving a Grade 4 in each subject. 

English Support Session: Time: 6:00 PM Location: Please come to Main School Reception 

Maths Support Session: Time: 7:00 PM Location: Please come to Main School Reception 

If you have been invited to both sessions, there will be a short break in between to allow for a smooth transition. 

This evening is designed to provide you with valuable insights into the curriculum, effective study techniques, and 

resources available to support your child's progress. 

The English session will cover key strategies for success, including reading comprehension, essay writing, and 

language skills. Our experienced English faculty members will be on hand to answer any questions you may have. 

Similarly, the Maths session will focus on essential concepts, problem-solving strategies, and practical tips for 

tackling mathematical challenges. Our dedicated Maths teachers will be available to address your queries and 

offer guidance on supporting your child at home. 

We believe that your involvement and support are crucial elements in your child's academic success. We 

encourage you to attend this event, where you will have the opportunity to engage with Heads of Department, 

ask questions, and gain valuable information that can make a significant impact on your child's education. 

We look forward to seeing you and your child on Wednesday, 7th February, and working together to ensure your 

child's success in English & Maths. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R Toop 

Assistant Headteacher  


